HAWAI'

WILDLIFE CENTER

HIGH SCHOOL
SHADOWING PROGRAM

Interested in wildlife rehabilitation and veterinary medicine?

Hawai'i Wildlife Center is offering a unique shadowing opportunity to Hawai‘i High School students to
introduce native bird rehabilitation, the careers that are associated with this work, and the
importance of these birds to Hawai'i. Students will get to follow wildlife staff and observe how patients
are examined, taken care of, and rehabilitated.

Students will be assigned a 2.5 hour period from 9:30am to 12pm to shadow wildlife staff. This is strictly
an observational experience and students will not be directly handling wildlife. Days are assigned to
one student per day and on a first-come first-served basis.

The shadowing program is currently scheduled to pick back up in the fall
semester. Sign up for email updates to be notified when registration opens.

Visit hawaiiwildlifecenter.org/handout-library.html and select the High School
Shadowing Program from the menu to access the sign-up form




